
As we draw the curtain on another term, I find myself reflecting
on the myriad accomplishments and experiences that have
enriched our school community. This week the KS2 carol
concert stands out as a particular highlight, and I extend my
heartfelt gratitude to Mrs dos Santos, Mrs Richmond, and Mr
Summerson for their dedication in orchestrating this delightful
event. Their efforts have undoubtedly contributed to the festive
spirit that permeates our school.

This week we bid a fond farewell to Mrs Trinder and I am sure
you will join us all in wishing her well for her new adventures.

In recognition of our pupils' commendable behaviour and hard
work, on Wednesday we enjoyed a whole school gem point
treat, indulging in a Christmas movie. This collective reward
serves as a testament to the positive ethos we continue to
nurture at Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School.

As we bid farewell to 2023, I must express my profound
appreciation for the unwavering commitment and tireless
efforts of all our staff members throughout this term. Their
dedication to our pupils' education and wellbeing is truly
commendable and forms the bedrock of our school's success.

Looking ahead, I kindly remind all parents that school resumes
on 6th January. Until then, I wish you all a restful and joyous
Christmas Break.

MERRY CHRISTMAS!
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Dear families,

Kind regards,
Mr Farmer
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ATTENDANCE
Year to date

This week

Congratulations

95.5%

92.14%

Sycamore - 97.98% this week

2024-2025 Term 3
6/1/2025 - Term 3 Starts for all pupils
6/1/2025 - Beech class Greek dress up
day
13/1/2025 - Reception Height and
Weight check
11/2/2025 - Acorn Dress up day -
Details to follow
14/2/2025 - Term 3 ends for all pupil

24/2/2025 - INSET Day
25/2/2025 - Term 4 starts for all
pupils



Inaugural House Christmas Song Competition
I am delighted to announce that Eagle Owls won the singing competition with an amazing
rendition of Feliz Navidad.

They were presented with the inaugural “Trinder Trophy” - donated by Mrs Trinder. This
trophy will be presented every year from now to the House that wins the Christmas Singing
competition.

Church Links

Happy Birthday to:

Our weekly Sunday services are in the Parish
Hall at 8.00am and 10.30am.
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time
for worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

Contact us:
Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School
The Butts, 
Lydiard Millicent,
Swindon, 
SN5 3LR
01793 770571
admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

DON’T FORGET TO WEAR
NON-UNIFORM ON THE

FRIDAY OF THE WEEK OF YOUR
BIRTHDAY!

Advent

Austin    Sycamore
Louis   Oak

Advent's Third Week: A Time for Joy

The third week of Advent is a time to light the
candle of joy. As we approach Christmas, we can
feel a sense of excitement and anticipation. Joy
comes from many sources, such as spending time
with loved ones, sharing kindness, and appreciating
the simple pleasures of life.
Let's share our joy with others this week. We can do
this by smiling, offering compliments, and
performing acts of service. By spreading joy, we can
brighten the lives of those around us and create a
more positive atmosphere.

Advent's Fourth Week: A Time for Love

The fourth week of Advent is a time to light the
candle of love. Love is the most important gift of all.
It is the foundation of strong relationships and a
source of comfort and support.
We can show love to others by expressing our
gratitude, offering forgiveness, and providing help
when needed. Let's make a conscious effort to love
one another this week. By doing so, we can create a
more compassionate and caring world.
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